
Graham Garman 
936 Heywood Avenue 

Victoria, British Columbia 
 

July 24, 2016 

To Mayor and Council, the City of Victoria: 

I've lived at 936 Heywood my entire life. Some years ago I bought 940 
Heywood and spent seven years bringing it back to its early days. I had both 
of these houses designated as Heritage Property. I believe that since they 
overlook Beacon Hill Park, it is important to maintain the heritage aspect of 
the neighbourhood. 

I sold 940 Heywood to Bea and Lawrie Cherniack, who have kept it in excel­
lent condition and have added to its value by adding storm windows, 
restoring the front steps, and painting it in striking Heritage colours. 

I have looked at the plans for 944 Heywood. In my opinion, the two houses 
that are proposed are too large for the site and would also severely impact 
940 Heywood. 

I am opposed to the proposed development at 944 Heywood. 

Yours truly, 

Graham Garman 
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Alicia Ferguson

Subject: RE: Proposed Development of 944 Heywood St.

From: Annie Klein  
Sent: Saturday, July 23, 2016 8:28 AM 
To: Victoria Mayor and Council <mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca> 
Subject: Proposed Development of 944 Heywood St. 

 
Dear Mayor Helps and Victoria City Council,  
I live at 420 Vancouver St. and I am STRONGLY OPPOSED to the proposed development plan 
for 944 Heywood St.  
The size of two houses on this lot is completely unacceptable for a myriad of reasons.  
I am not opposed to development of that site just the size of the houses deeply concerns me.  
A very concerned neighbour and citizen,  
Annie Klein 
420 Vancouver St.  
Victoria, V8V 3 T5 
 
--  
 
 
Annie Klein 
 




